GREAT BASIN COLLEGE
STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION

Minutes
May 4™, 2018
12:30 p.m.

Meeting by Interactive System
Battle Mountain — GBC BM 2
Elko — DCIT 203
Ely - GBC 118
Pahrump - GBC PVC 122
Winnemucca — GBC 124

President Linville called meeting to order at 12:31 p.m. Moved to roll call.

1. ROLL CALL

SGA President Linville commenced with roll call.

Executive Board
Present Rebecca Linville, President
Present Javier Martinez, Vice President
Vacant, Secretary
Vacant, Treasurer

Present Adriana Mendez, Student Advocate
Battle Mountain Senator

Present Brooke Johnson
Elko Senators

Present Carly Chunn

Present Victor Garcia

Present Amanda Page

Present Jessica Toland

Present Maribel Vera

Ely Senators
Present- 12:34 p.m. Bonnie Griffith
Pahrump Senators

Present Adam Huckeby

Present Ashlyn King
Winnemucca Senators

Present Tanner Ames

Members of the Public Present:

Director of Environmental Health, Safety. and Security-Pat Anderson, GEAR UP
Coordinater-Alex Porter, Marketing-Kayla McCarson, Assistant to VPSA-Tammi
Cavender, Recruiter-Mike McGhee, GBC Foundation Director-Matt McCarty. Vice
President Academic and Student Affairs- Lynn Mahlberg, Brandon Corona, KaylLee
Linville. Scott Linville
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2. PUBLIC COMMENT INFORMATION
None.
3. APPROVAL OF AGENDA FOR POSSIBLE ACTION

Senator Vera motioned to approve the agenda for May 4™ 2018. Senator Page seconded. DISCUSSION:
None. Motion passed unanimously.

4. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FOR POSSIBLE ACTION

Senator Chunn motioned to approve the minutes for the GBC SGA meeting held on April 27,
2018. Senator Johnson seconded. Senator Toland abstained. DISCUSSION: None. Motion passed.

S PRESIDENT’S REPORT INFORMATION

President Linville reported that the Vice President of Student Affairs search committee needs another
SGA Member, Senator Griffith volunteered. All the SGA Awards are in Elko and other sites will be
delivered. She also gets to speak at the Pﬂhrump Graduation and the Elko Graduation. She will be
attending Board of Regents in Reno June 7 THgH" 2018

6. VICE PRESIDENT’S REPORT INFORMATION

Vice President Martinez reported that he is still working on the video about the half-life of a rock, but it
will be finished after the semester ends. They have been working on editing.

/3 TREASURY REPORT INFORMATION

President Linville discussed the budget report as of April 29" 2018 provided by Vice President of
Business Affairs. Sonja Sibert. There were no questions.
Student Advocate Mendez had nothing new for the facilities report.

8. STUDENT ADVOCATE’S REPORT INFORMATION

Student Advocate Mendez reported that the end of the semester has been very busy. Everyone has been
preparing for finals. Some SGA Officers are graduating.

9. SENATOR REPORTS INFORMATION

Battle Mountain- Senator Johnson reported that she is planning No Sock Day activities and the Battle
Mountain Graduation Party.

Elko- Senator Page and Senator Vera reported that they attended and assisted with the Biz Blender, and
there were about 40 participants. Root Beer Pong will be May 9" " Wheely Good Ice Cream was a
success with about 50 students that participated.

Ely- Senator Griffith reported that she is planning the Ely Graduation Party.

Pahrump- Senator Huckeby reported that there are about 6 students interested in starting a theater club
in Pahrump.

Winnemucca- Senator Ames reported that he has been planning a game night and the Winnemucca
Graduation Party.
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10. SGA SUMMER MEETING DATES FOR POSSIBLE ACTION

President Linville led a discussion regarding the two summer meeting dates for SGA. Officers
decided upon June 18", 2018 at 12:30 p.m. and July 9" 2018 at 12:30 p.m. Blue Jeans will be
available for Officers that will need that option.

11. PUBLIC COMMENT INFORMATION

Lynn Mahlberg- She stated that it has been a privilege and an honor to work at GBC for 27 years.

Matt McCarty- He introduced himself to SGA Officers. He described what his role at GBC is, and stated
that he is open to working with SGA.

Adriana Mendez- She has volunteered SGA to cohost two study nights that will take place May 10" and
14" from 5-10 p.m. Refreshments will be provided by SGA.

Alex Porter- Reminded SGA Officers that duties do not end over summer. There are still meetings to
attend and events to plan.

Meeting is adjourned at 1:00 p.m.

SGA President: /27=
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